
                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM REMINDER 
 
3 November 2015 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
There have been several occasions recently when the school has had cause 
to call parents and carers regarding children’s school uniform. There are to 
be no exceptions made to the official uniform of Mayville Primary School. 
 
The correct uniform, which is to be worn by all pupils every day, including 
Nursery pupils, is as follows: 
 
Grey skirt or trousers 
White polo shirt 
Sweatshirt or cardigan with the Mayville logo (bought from school office) 
Black shoes (no laces in Foundation stage) 
Black, white or grey tights or socks 
 
Children must not wear trainers or jogging bottoms for school. For PE, the 
children need a white t-shirt, black shorts or leggings and plimsolls, which 
should be in a Mayville PE bag. Children must also have a Mayville book bag. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Ms C Russell 
Head Teacher 
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